
  
 
 
January 2018 Board Memo 
 
To​:      Board of Trustees 
 
From​: Karen Liebschwager, Athletic Director 
 
CC​:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal 
 
Date​:   January 2018 
 
Re​:      Athletic Director Report October  
 
 
Homedale Board of Trustees, 
 
Not much to report as we are just getting back to school and our 2nd half of Winter Sports.  
 
7th Boys Basketball: 
A Team Coach Riley Qualls and B Team Coach Wayne Joyner.  They are looking to have a 
great season of Basketball.  They look to have a very talented A Team.  We had about 21 kids 
register in December which is a good number.  Games start on January 23rd @ Ontario.  
 
8th Boys Basketball: 
A team Coach Tyler Ford and B Team Coach Karen Liebschwager look to have a great season. 
The A Team is looking to repeat as champions.   We had 26 kids register in December which is 
huge.  Their first game is January 23rd @ Home vs Ontario. 
 
Happy New Year 
Go Trojans 
 
 
 
 
   
 
  


